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A. Our Retirees’ Network needs support from national staff, sector and 

committee chairs, and officers.  
Please ask locals to: 

1. Gather contact info of members who are about to retiree (or have already retired). 

2.  Register retirees for our Semi-annual Retirees Meeting on March 22 and 23 . 

3. Register retiree reps for Convention (2 per local of over 200 members). 

 

 
B. Over the past 5 months, the Retirees’ Network has been its most active since 

its inception (via the 2017 constitutional amendment). 
 
1. CUPE Ontario’s 5th Semi-annual Retirees Meeting is being prepared by a 

Network’s Steering Committee: 

   
 
 
2. Members of the Network’s Retirees Action Squad have been mobilizing 

retirees to attend rallies (Peterborough, Queen’s Park, Kingston, North Bay) 
and strike lines (Hamilton).  

 

      



 
3. Our Retirees at Locals Working Group has been working at encouraging locals 

to bring retirees back into the work of the union by attending union meetings 
and forming retirees’ committees.  
 

         
 
 

4. Presentations at 2023 sector conferences have begun.   
 
At the Social Services Conference on March 2nd, the Network’s chair urged 
delegates to recycle their retirees and submit retirees’ contact info.  

          
 
 

 
 
 



More information gladly provided by: 
sseaborn@ymail.com   mdixon@cupe.on.ca 
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